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Financial 
Implications  
NO 
 

Policy/Person
nel 
Implications 
NO 
 

Statutory 
Implications  
YES 
 

Equality 
Impact 
Assessment 
req’d NO 
 

Risk 
Management 
Implications 
NO 

Environmental 
Implications 
No 

 
Date of Meeting :   31 October 2024 
 

APPOINTMENT OF CHAIR AND VICE CHAIR OF LICENSING COMMITTEE 
 

 
Following the resignation of Councillor Micaela Bartrum as Chair of the Licensing 
Committee and Councillor Jim Bhondi as Vice Chair of the Committee, Council is 
invited to appoint a replacement Chair and Vice-Chair for the remainder of the 
Municipal year. 
 
Councillor James Moriarty has been nominated as Chair, and Councillor Sam 
Sandell has been nominated as Vice Chair for the remainder of the municipal 
year. 
 
RECOMMENDED: That Council consider the appointment of Chair and 
Vice-Chair of the Licensing Committee for the remainder of the municipal 
year. 

 


